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secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

Good day,

Identification number RIN 3038-AC61

I belief that you should be given the freedom and right to choose the amount of leverage that is appropriate for your individual
desired risk. Everybody has his/her own budget set out and has a plan to trade a certain amount of funds. I belief that those
with less funds should not be discriminated against, by not letting them try to achieve a better living through FX trading. This is
one way someone can try to better his/her live and situation without taking loans etc which would set him/her but further.

So please leave the leverage as it is at the moment, that is what we want.

Thank you for your time.

Regards
SS Last


